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Minister Crosbie said that "with the removal of the GATT-
inconsistent export prohibitions, the Government of Canada
considers that the United States should terminate its action
under Section 301 of the U.S. Trade Act regarding the
determination of unfair trade practice with respect to these
products. Any U.S. retaliation would be unjustified. We are

acting to live up to our GATT obligations, and we expect the U.S.

to do the same."
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